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Relocation of ZEON’s Nagoya Office

October 10, 2013

ZEON CORPORATION (President: Kimiaki Tanaka) has relocated its Nagoya Office, which will begin operations
at the new location on October 28, 2013.
 
The Nagoya branch of Zeon Medical, Inc. will relocate to the same building and the Nagoya branch of TOHPE
Corporation is scheduled to relocate to this location in February 2014.
 
ZEON will continue to seek and demonstrate Group synergies by concentrating its business bases.

Overview of the New Nagoya Office

(1) Address: 7F HF Fushimi Bldg., 1-18-24 Nishiki, Naka-ku, Nagoya, Aichi Pref. 460-0003 Japan
(2) Phone number: +81-52-209-9145
(3) Fax number: +81-52-209-9147
(4) Start of operations: October 28, 2013
 
Please note that due to the relocation, our current phone and fax numbers will be disconnected after 
October 25.
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For further information

https://ssl.zeon.co.jp/zeon/contact/contact_e/contact_e.php?form=003&entrance=PR_O

